
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
RELEASE DATE:   AUGUST 8, 2014 

 
RUN THROUGH DATE:  AUGUST 15, 2014 
 
FROM:    MCKINLEYVILLE COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
     GREGORY ORSINI, GENERAL MANAGER 

(707) 839-3251 
 

SUBJECT:    HIGHER THAN USUAL TRAFFIC FOR TREATMENT PLANT BIO  
                  SOLIDS REMOVAL PROJECT 
 
McKinleyville, CA – Please expect increased truck traffic Mondays through Saturdays from 
7:00 am to 7:00 pm between August 8, 2014 and October 10, 2014.   
 
McKinleyville Community Services District has contracted with Synagro-WWT, INC. to 
conduct required treatment pond dredging and bio solids removal as part of the Wastewater 
Management Facility (WWMF) upgrade project.  Synagro’s chosen truck route will be from 
Hiller Road to McKinleyville Ave., North to Murray and West to 101. 
 
The WWMF is located at 675 Hiller Road, adjacent to Hiller Park.  If you have any questions, 
please contact James Henry at 839-3251. 
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